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BACKGROUND

* This project will reconstruct Fulton Road
between Occidental Road and W 3™ Street
using roller compacted concrete
technology.

* Roller compacted concrete has the benefit
of reduced costs and longer service life.




ANALYSIS

 The project was previously advertised on
July 12, 2018 and bids were rejected on
October 23, 2018.

* The project was re-advertised on 1/24/2019

e The low bid was 3.65% below the Engineer’s
estimate.

e Construction is anticipated to begin in May
2019. The length of the contract is 80
working days. (=)




RECOMMENDATION

* It is recommended by the Transportation and
Public Works Department that the Council, by
motion, award Contract No. C00780, Fulton Rd
Reconstruction — Occidental Rd to W 3™ St, in
the amount of $3,824,037.50 to the lowest
responsible bidder, Ghilotti Bros, Inc. of San
Rafael, CA, approve a 15% contingency, and
authorize a total contract amount of
S4,397,643.13.

* Questions?




